
If 

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Joanna Bolton 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DO 

Dear Ms Bolton, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson Governance 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCWSO/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: AD-0612-13 

Date: 30th July 2013 

I refer to the above and to your letter of 1Sth April 2013. At point 2j thereof you respond 
to a query regarding relevant minutes of Board meetings. 

Ms Therese Brown exhibited to her witness statement tables which reflected an 
examination of these Board's minutes - reference WS 322/1 pages 126 and 127. You 
wil/ note that there are two meetings at which the deaths of Raychel and Lucy Crawford 
were mentioned. These are the minutes of Board meetings held on 6th February 2003 
and ih November 2002. 

I would be grateful to receive these minutes by return . 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Oil/on 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfas , BT1 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 02890446341 
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